
The August meeting on FOMBP was 8/6/15 with Grace, Mel, Sandy, Jim R, and Jim F attending, (decent 
attendance for midsummer). 
 
The treasurer reported that we have $3053 in our account with no outstanding bills. 
 
Our next cleanup is Saturday 8/22 at 10 AM. ( The current prediction for weather is  that we will have 
come out of a heat wave on Friday, so I am sure we will want to arrive on time and not linger since even 
that day is predicated to get to 88 in the afternoon.) We will try transplanting some of the spreading 
perennials to bare spots in the main beds if we have interested volunteers. 
 
Next meeting of the Friends of Matthias Baldwin Park is Thursday September 3 at 7 PM 
Jim Fennell  for Friends of Baldwin Park. 
 


